
Dear Tennessee Valley Woodworkers, 
  
The Coffee County Children's Advocacy Center is a registered 501(C)(3) non-profit 
organization (ID: 05-0597501) that provides a safe, neutral and child focused facility 
where children who have been abused can be interviewed and where the victims and 
their families can be provided with services they may need.  All services are provided to 
children and the non-offending families free of charge. 
  
On Friday, April 20th, we will be hosting our annual fundraiser featuring live music, 
dinner, and a silent and live auction at the Manchester-Coffee County Conference 
Center.  Our theme this year once again is “Party with a Purpose,” and we anticipate 
200 attendees.  All proceeds from this event will go directly to supporting the needs of 
the Coffee County Children's Advocacy Center. The Children’s Advocacy Center has 
served over 3,450 children who were abused since opening our doors in 
2005.  Additionally, we have provided prevention education in the schools to over 
18,640 children. 
  
We are respectfully asking you to consider donating an item for our auction.  Any help 
you could provide would be greatly appreciated. 
  
Thank you for considering this request.   Please feel free to call me at 931-723-8888 or 
email me atheather@coffeecountycac.org should you need any more information or if 
you have any questions. 
  
Sincerely, 

Heather Kleinfeld 

Heather Kleinfeld 

Prevention Coordinator 
Coffee County Children’s Advocacy Center 
104 N. Spring St. 
Manchester, TN   37355 

(931) 723-8888 (Office) 
(931) 723-8889 (Fax) 
www.coffeecountycac.org 
 


